
Shady Banks 

Apr/May 2017  

        

April Event Schedule 

 

Saturday , April 15th  

Easter Bunny Visits 

Annual Egg Hunt 

____ 

Wednesday, April 19th 

Mobility Study Wrap-up 

_____ 

Saturday, April 22nd Spring Flea Market/Yard Sale 

(important note the date change from the 29th) 

____ 

Saturday, April 29th Celebration 
We’re having an Arbor Day party and all resi-

dents are invited! 

 

Details inside 

 



Your Caring 

Neighbor’s 

Landscaper 

Jones Landscaping and Garden Maintenance is cur-
rently   taking care of our front entrance.   

Thanks from all of us!!! 

Jones Landscaping  

& Garden Maintenance 

 
Mark Your Calendar 

 
  

 

Sat. Apr. 1-Movies in the Park 

Wed. Apr. 5-Game Time  1 p.m. 

 
 Sat. Apr.15—Easter Egg Hunt 10 a.m. 

 

Wed. Apr. 19-Game Time 1 p.m. 

Wed. Apr. 19- Neighborhood Meeting 

     Mobility Wrap-up 7 p.m. 

 
Sat. Apr. 22-Spring Flea Mkt/Yard Sales 

8 a.m.—Noon 

 

Sat. Apr. 29-Dedication 10 a.m. 

Wed. May 3-Game Time 1 p.m. 

Sat. May 6-Movies in the Park 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Be sure and visit shadybanks.org, your neighborhood website   

And  nextdoor.com for news relating to Shady Banks 

                  

          Spring Flea Market/Yard Sale 

 

Date changed to Saturday, April 22nd  
    8 a.m.—Noon 

     Vendor spot in the Park— $10.00 

      Yard Sale—$10.00 donation 

 

Turn your “un-wanteds“ into $$$$$ 

 

Visitors suggest large signs at the corner of main streets to direct the buyers to your yard sale. The 



 

 

Annual Shady Banks Easter Egg Hunt 

Saturday—April 15th—10 a.m. Hortt Park 

  

Meet the Bunny! 

Take a Pix 

 Bring your baskets 

Each child (up to12 yrs.) gets a prize 

Volunteer to help!!! 

 

 

Alycia Wolski—Chair 

954-557-7546 or aiclya22@gmail.com to volunteer.  

Check  nextdoor.com for additional information on these and other  

Shady Banks happenings. 

Arbor Day Celebration Honoring Gene Dempsey 

  

Saturday, April 29th—10 a.m. 

 
You are invited to attend as we remember a dear friend of Hortt Park, 

Gene Dempsey. In addition to being the City’s forester, he was responsible 

for the lush tree canopy that makes our Park so inviting. 

 

Join us as we celebrate Arbor Day! 

 

Refreshments will be served. 



 

2017 Board Members  Phone              E-Mail Address 

 
Jeanette Carr, Pres.  954-292-7516  jcarr33@bellsouth.net 

Joel Klass, Vice Pres.  954-562-4111  joelklass@aol.com 

Jacob Newman, Sec’y  540-529-9420  bottleracer@hotmail.com 

Don Haggerty, Treasurer 954-525-9532  dmhaggerty@earthlink.net 

Alycia Wolski   954-557-7546  aicyla22@gmail.com  

Barbara Haggerty  954-253-5156  haggertybj@earthlink.net 

Gene Groves   954-593-2833  gene954@bellsouth.net 

Bette Groves   954-253-8432  gene954@bellsouth.net 

Bill Purswell   954-605-8297   billymls@bellsouth.net 

 

SHADY BANKS Civic Association Annual Membership Form—2017 
$10.00 per Household—Lifetime Membership $100.00 

   Yes, I would like to be a member of the Shady Banks Civic Association, which is dedicated to 
    improving and protecting our neighborhood.   
   
  ____Renewal      ____New Member  ____Homeowner      ____Renter 
 
   I want to be more involved:      
   
          Volunteer @ special events   ____Newsletter delivery     Other_______________________ 
 
 
 Name_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 Address__________________________________________        Phone____________________ 
 
 E-Mail Address__________________________ 
 
   Membership is the lifeblood of every organization 
Send this application with a check payable to: 
Shady Banks Civic Association, 1524 S.W. 19th Ave, Ft. Lauderdale, Florida 33312 

Shady Banks Recycles and participates in the City’s 

GYR Volunteer Program. For how you can 

help…Go to 
 

  fortlauderdale.gov/recycle/greenworks        

 

Garbage/Trash Schedules 
 

Tues & Fri—garbage 

Fri –recyclables 

1st Wed—bulk trash 

Hurricane Season 

 
 starts June 1st. Now is the time to survey the trees 

on your property for possible trimming. What to 

look for: if a limb fell would it be on your home or 

a neighbor’s? 

Are the branches close to power lines? These can 

cause the line to break or interrupt power. 

Taking action now will help eliminate future aggra-

Front  Entrance 

 
Will be getting a much needed facelift. Thanks to 

Hadny Fayyaz, Jillian Cain and Enrique Sanchez, 

City of Fort Lauderdale. 

 

With a budget of $7,000 the new plantings will 

focus on natives and will include some color. 

 

The City has already repaired the west wall and 

signage. We’re going to make a great first impres-


